Brimrod Primary School Newsletter Friday 26th March 2020



Attendance: Year 1

Punctuality: Year 6

Sports Class of the week: Reception

Good to be Green: Year 2

This Week's Home Learning Superstars!!!!

Year 1 Lilly Hurst

Year2 Esa Mukhtar

Year 3 Shani Zulfigar

Year 4 Taibah Begum

Year 5 Maha Ahmed

Year 6 Harrison Bendall



.Welcome back!

	Attendance	Punctuality
	No. of sessions missed	No. of late marks
Nursery	9	13
Reception	34	5
Year 1	4	6
Year 2	47	4
Year 3	38	18
Year 4	8	8
Year 5	15	9
Year 6	6	1
*	Attendance Stars Year 1	Punctuality Stars Year 6

Attendance and punctuality has slipped this week. Let's see if we can improve next week!!

Please make sure that you are at the correct gates on time. Gates will be locked once the bell has gone.



WEATHER FORECAST

Our budding weather forecasters in Year 1 did a fantastic job predicting and presenting the weather for all their friends and teachers. Everyone was able to have a go at this exciting job and had great fun on the way. We look forward to seeing you on our television screens in the future!! Well done!!







News and Notices



Friday 26th March 2021





Healthy School Status

We are delighted to inform you that school have been awarded "Healthy School" Status for the work we do to promote physical and emotional health. There are lots of elements to this award including physical activity, healthy eating, travelling to school, mental health and resilience and behaviour and has been worked on by staff throughout both lockdown periods.

Improvements to the School Environment



Over the coming months you will be able to see a number of changes and improvements to the school environment inside and out. We are committed to providing our children with resources and facilities that promote learning in an environment that is inspiring and stimulating and uses the outdoor spaces to get children learning and playing outside.

I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs. Mukhtar and Mrs. Sattar who have raised over £1000 towards our playground improvements over the last few months by baking for family and friends (socially distanced). As we have no PTA at the moment our fundraising is limited and so these two dedicated members of staff took it upon themselves to help. It is greatly appreciated. Thank you.



Easter Holidays

Even though it is the Easter holidays it is still important that you report any positive cases of Covid-19 to us as we have to pass this on to track and trace. Please do this by emailing on the following address: head@brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk





Monday 27th March is our school orienteering day (within the school grounds) . Please make sure that your child has a change of footwear as it may be muddy. Thank you



After School Clubs

Please ensure that you know what day your child has a club. Each class only has 1 club a week and all clubs finish at 4pm. Please wait outside the main entrance for the children to be sent to you. Thanks



Last Day of Term

Wednesday 31st April is the last day of the Easter term and we will be celebrating this and our March birthdays with a small class party during the afternoon. This is **NOT** non-uniform. We will finish at the usual times. Please stay safe over the holidays and we look forward to seeing you on 19th April.



Spring Term 2021 Dates

- Monday 29th March—Class Orienteering Day
- Wednesday 31st March—Break up for the Easter Holidays / Easter Party

This will also be the party for those children who had lockdown birthdays in March

We will return to school after the holiday on Monday 19th April 2021

Please make sure that you look at the school website for updates, policies and home learning information.

www.brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk



Brimrod World Book Day 26th March 2021



Online Safety Friday 26th March 2021





Please see the school website for more information on online safety and the school policies.